Anaheim Resort Transportation

1354 South Anaheim Blvd. ¢ Anaheim, CA 92805

DATE: AUGUSTS, 2017
TO: ALL PROPOSERS
RE: RFP #2017-004 — MICROTRANSIT APP

Thank you for your time and participation in the selection process in response to
Anaheim Transportation Network’s (ATN) Request for Proposals (RFP) #2017-004 for
development of MictroTransit App & Services.

This email serves as a formal Notice of Award.

ATN has completed deliberation and evaluation of the materials submitted and received
as part of the Interview Process. The firm selected forawardis:

=  DoubleMap

ATN was very pleased with the quality of firms and wants to sincerely thank all seven
firms who submitted proposals. We value yourtime and effort.

This email serves as the final communication for the ATN RFP #2017-004 — MicroTransit
App Procurement Process. Thankyouforyour participation.

Sincerely,

ot

Executive Director
Anaheim Resort Transportation

888-364-ARTS ¢ RideArt.org



